
From: Paul Osborne
To: Lisa Walton
Subject: Re: P/20/026/HH Trevean, St Martins
Date: 28 July 2020 12:48:44

Dear Lisa

I have spoken with the applicants and they intend to replace the existing chimney pot at
this time, which is a modern clay pot, however they are looking for a traditional clay pot
which will be more inkeeping if they are able to find one.
They have looked at the proposed conditions and are happy with them

Regards Paul

Sent from my iPhone

On 27 Jul 2020, at 11:57, Lisa Walton <Lisa.Walton@scilly.gov.uk> wrote:

﻿
Dear Paul
 
Apologies for the delay in getting out this decision. I wasn’t able to get out to visit
the property until recently.  I have now visited St Martins and would just like to ask
whether there is any intention to re-build the chimneys on this property. I note the
plans show some changes to the pots, but as these are currently brick with clay
pots, can you provide me with details as to any changes, to explain the changes
shown on the plans?
 
Thanks
Lisa
Please note that the Council may need to disclose this e-mail under the
Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information
Regulations 2004.The information in this e-mail and any attachments is
confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended for the attention and
use of the named addressee(s) and must not be disclosed to any other person
without our authority. If you are not the intended recipient, or a person
responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient or are aware that this e-
mail has been sent to you in error, you are not authorised to and must not
disclose, copy, distribute, or retain this message or any part of it. This email is
not (nor forms any part of) a legally binding contract. E & OE. If you have
received this e-mail in error please inform postmaster@scilly.gov.uk The
statements and opinions expressed in this message are those of the author and
do not necessarily reflect those of the organisations within the Council of the
Isles of Scilly or any of its Committees.
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